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September 10, 1965 

I have just received your letters of September 3. I want you to know that 
I greatly appreciate all that is being done to launch the new theological 
society and I want to do all I can to help. You have honored me with an 
invitation to attend and participate in your first annual meeting which 
will be held November 5 and 6 in Spring Arbor. 

I will accept the assignment of writing and presenting a paper on the 
subject of the Biblical Basis of the Doctrine of Holiness and I under­
stand that the presentation should take no more than 30 minutes. Frank­
ly I do not know when I will get the time to do the work with my schedule 
so full for the next two months, but I am sure that the Lord will help in 
tnis. 

At the time we promoted the various seminars on college and seminary 
campuses we had access to the N. H. A. mailing lists. These lists were 
classified by states and several mailings went out to the geographical 
area of which the host college or seminary was the center. We also com­
piled a list of pastors with the help of district superintendents in the 
immediate area. Personal correspondence went out to district superintend• 
ents and college presidents in the general area. 

You may also recall that we used the N. H. A. bulletins which were published 
quatterly then and news releases were sent to more than 60 religious journals. 
We experienced wonderful cooperation from these periodicals in promoting 
the seminars. 

I trust that you will have a wonderful year at Vennard College. We greatly 
appreciate your friendship and comradeship in the work of the Lord. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~ 
Kenneth Ge/7ser f 
General Superintendent 


